
 

 

 

 

 

On TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 5th (weather permitting), the contractor will be performing annual maintenance work on Village streets rehabilitated in 2017 and 2018 – sealing 

cracks in preparation for the winter season. As permitted by Village ordinance, the contractor is allowed to work between 7am and 7pm. This work is minimally invasive, and not 

expected to cause any noticeable delays to residents entering and exiting these Village streets. This notice is intended to serve as a courtesy to Village residents, to reassure 

them that any crack sealing work they may encounter has been approved by the Village. Residents with any questions or concerns are encouraged to please contact the individuals 

listed below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 CONTRACTOR: 
Cadillac Asphalt LLC 
51777 W 12 Mile Rd. 
Wixom, MI 48393 
 
Jeremy Bagnell (Project Manager) 
(248) 380-3646 

 ENGINEERS: 
Hubbell, Roth & Clark, Inc. 
555 Hulet Dr. 
Bloomfield Hills, MI 48303 
 
Edward Zmich (Project Engineer) 
(248) 454-6302 
 
Brent Tarpinian (Field Coordinator) 
(248) 303-6462 
btarpinian@hrcengr.com 

 VILLAGE OF FRANKLIN: 
32325 Franklin Rd. 
Franklin, MI 48025 
 
Jim Creech (Village Administrator) 
(248) 626-9666 
administrator@franklin.mi.us 
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